County Commissioners
Lake County, South Dakota

200 East Center Madison, SD 57042

April 18, 2000

To Whom It May Concern:

On behalf of the Lake County Commission we are sending this letter of support
for the *SD Highway 34 Four The Future project. Here in Lake County we are
concerned with safety issues, economic growth and feel that expanding Hwy 34 would be
very important to the County.

Ron Jorgensen made the motion and was seconded by Shirlee Leighton to send a
letter of support for the “SD Highway 34 Four The Future”.

Sincerely,

fay i

Craig Johannsen Chairman
Lake County Commission
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Kay A’ Schmidt
Lake County Auditor




